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SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY: Professional Development Program 

16th Annual CPS Research Symposium  
Hyatt Regency La Jolla| 3777 La Jolla Village Dr, San Diego, CA 92122| June 17-18, 2025 

The CPS Professional Development Program (PDP) was created for 
individuals to pursue a career in the produce industry, produce food 
safety research, or seek employment with a regulatory agency to 
further advance food safety. PhD Candidate, Postdoctoral the field 
of produce food safety or related areas, and working with a current 
or past funded CPS Principal Investigator or Co-Investigator.   

Photo: 2024 CPS Professional Development Program Award 
Recipients 

Each year CPS awards placements in this program to students 
working towards degrees aligned with food safety; many of the recipients support CPS funded research projects. The 
program lasts for three months with the PDP participants receiving: 

• One-on-one private meeting with public or private sector senior executive of produce company
• Soft skills: Business communication (written, verbal, in person), professional dress
• Introduction and opportunity to present credentials and career goals to a live audience at the CPS Research

Symposium.
• Invitation to Produce Safety Opportunities Breakout Session with several leaders and innovators in the produce

safety industry.
• Opportunity to interact directly with private and public sector scientists and executives throughout the

Symposium. Recipients will also learn and assist in coordinating production of the Symposium.
• Air travel and three nights lodging to attend the 2025 CPS Research Symposium

Sponsors of the CPS Professional Development Program will be recognized by your name being displayed on all pre and 
post PDP Symposium announcements, at the Symposium PDP on-stage session, and on event signage dedicated to the 
PDP program. Professional Development Program sponsors are recognized by sponsorship level with the $3,000 
sponsors at the top with their company names in large print, the $2,000 sponsors in the middle with slightly smaller 
print and the $1,000 sponsors at the bottom with smaller print. 

Three co-sponsorship levels are available -- $1,000, $2,000 and $3,000 

Professional Development Sponsor 
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Please complete and return to: info@centerforproducesafety.org  
 

Sponsor Information 
 
Name of individual or  
contributing firm: 
(Please specify as it should appear in promotional materials)  
 
Billing Address:  
 
 
 
 
Contact Person:  
 
 
Telephone w/  
area code:  
 
Email Address:  
 
 
Sponsorships - Please check (X) the sponsorship to which you wish to contribute. Benefits apply upon receipt of funds.  

             
   Professional Development Sponsorship -- $1,000    
       
   Professional Development Sponsorship -- $2,000 
             
   Professional Development Sponsorship -- $3,000 

 
Preferred sponsorship 
payment date:  
 
For more information, please contact Bonnie Fernandez-Fenaroli, Executive Director, Center for Produce Safety at (530) 
554-9761 or by email at bonnie@centerforproducesafety.org.  
 
To purchase a sponsorship, contact Dana Davis at dana.davis@centerforproducesafety.org.  
 
The Center for Produce Safety is a 501(c)(3), U.S. tax-exempt, charitable organization to which U.S. tax deductible 
donations may be made under the U.S. Internal Revenue Code.  Your payment is partly a contribution and partly for 
goods or services. The amount of your payment that is more than the value of the goods or services received is 
deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. The Center for Produce Safety Federal ID: 35-2489134  
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